
NOTICE OF FILING OF DRAFT SCOPE 

 

The Suffolk Regional Off-Track Betting Corporation (SROTBC), as lead agency for 
the PROPOSED JAKE'S 58 HOTEL AND CASINO – EXPANSION AND ALTERATIONS, 
has prepared the Draft Scope for the Draft Environmental Impact Statement 
(DEIS), prepared in accordance with 6 NYCRR §617.8.  The Draft Scope and other 
applicable materials may be reviewed in hard copy at the SROTBC’s office located 
at 425 Oser Avenue, Suite 2, Hauppauge, NY, or on the SROTBC’s official website at 
http://www.suffolkotb.com/.  Written comments on the Draft Scope will be 
accepted by P.W. Grosser Consulting, Inc., the environmental consultant and 
preparer of the DEIS, by either electronic mail (pwgc.seqra@pwgrosser.com) or by 
regular mail at P.W. Grosser Consulting, Inc., 630 Johnson Avenue, Suite 7, 
Bohemia, NY 11716.  All written comments must be received or post-marked by 
April 8, 2022.  Pursuant to the regulations set forth at 6 NYCRR §617.8(e), after the 
public comment period has closed, a Final Scope for the DEIS will be prepared and 
circulated.   
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